[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Jane Olds, Wendlebury Parish Clerk [mailto:clerk@wendleburypc.org.uk] 
Sent: 26 September 2018 14:27
To: Michael Sackey; DC Support
Subject: Planning application 18/01363/F

Dear Michael,

Wendlebury Parish Council met on Thursday 20 September and considered planning application reference 18/01363/F at Wendlebury Village Hall, Main Street, Wendlebury, OX25 2PS for "Improvement of community facilities compromising construction of disabled toilet, garage for community minibus, bi-fold door and patio" and had no comments or objections.

I trust that this information is of help to you.

Best wishes,

Jane

Jane Olds
Clerk to Wendlebury Parish Council
13 Oak Close
Bicester
OX26 3XD

